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16 th February 20 22

Planning Department
Warwick District Council
Riverside House
Milverton Hill
Leamington Spa
CV32 5HZ

Dear Sir/ Madam,

Re: Lawful Development Certificate (Proposed Use) at The Swans, Sandy Lane, Blackdown, CV32 6RD.

This covering letter explains why the proposed development as described below, and as illustrated on the
accompanying drawings, is permitted development in accordance with The Town and Country Planning (General
Permitted Development) (England) Order 2015 as amended.

Fig.1 – Extract of proposed outbuildings

The proposed outbuildings, comprising a pool building, garden maintenance store / workshop, and two greenhouses
are all incidental to the enjoyment of the dwellinghouse and are all located within the domestic curtilage behind the
principal elevation of the dwellinghouse and do not occupy more than 50% of the total curtilage. In addition, all the
outbuildings comply with Schedule 2 Part 1 Class E of the GDPO in terms of size and height.




